Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICTS
Northwest Florida Water Management District
The Northwest Florida Water Management District announces a workshop to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Wednesday, May 28, 2008, 5:30 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. (CDT)

PLACE: Gulf Coast Community College, Student Union East/Gibson Lecture Hall, 5230 W. Hwy. 98, Panama City, Florida

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Public workshop on the District’s Draft Regional Water Supply Plan for Bay County.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting:  District’s website at www.nwfwmd.state.fl.us or Mr. Paul Thorpe, Northwest Florida Water Management District, 81 Water Management Drive, Havana, Florida 32333-9700, (850)539-5999.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 72 hours before the workshop/meeting by contacting Maria Culbertson at (850)539-5999. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
